
 

 

Changes to payments from the ICB for health funded placements 

Thank you for your continued support working together as a partnership towards implementation 
of our end-to-end CHC digital system IEG4.  

We are pleased to confirm that our system is now established following data migration and 
testing.  This includes making successful payments to our providers. 

The next phase of our implementation is to ensure that all existing provision commissioned by the 
ICB migrates to IEG4 for future payments.  We are on track with our implementation plan and are 
therefore, able to inform you that the ICB will be making payments for the following provision from 
7th April 2025.  Homecare, care home placements, funded nursing care, daycare. 

We will continue with the current process to send new service line requests to CBMDC as per the 
section 75 arrangements until 28th March 2025.  However, where possible, we will endeavour to 
add new service lines directly to IEG4. 

What does this mean for you, the provider? 

CBMDC will no longer be making payments on behalf of the ICB for those in receipt of continuing 
healthcare, funded nursing care and S117. 

How will payments be made? 

Payments will be made using the CHC digital platform (IEG4).  Using the provider portal you will 
be taken to the service confirmations page.  This is where you will tell us what services you have 
delivered.  

Accessing the remittance advice page will show you what payment runs have been approved 
following submission of service confirmations. 

How do I access the provider portal? 

Some of you will already have attended the training sessions we provided to demonstrate the 
provider portal functions.  For those of you that missed the sessions the user guide is attached, 
you can also contact us if you require further support.   

All providers will need to nominate individuals to have user logins and should send the names and 
email addresses of nominated individuals to c.healthcare@bradford.nhs.uk  

If you have any queries or questions, please contact us on the above email address. 
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